
 

 

After another hardworking and accomplishing learning journey, the Henley Malta team would like to 

congratulate 19 programme members on their graduation in Masters of Business Administration from 

Henley Business School at the University of Reading (UK). 

On Friday 23rd September, 17 of 19 programme members accompanied by Mr. Lorenzo Mule` Stagno, 

Malta Associate and Programme Director, and Ms. Christine Caruana, Programme Manager, on behalf of 

Henley Malta, attended the Henley Business School Greenlands campus degree conferment ceremony.  

Each graduate was called individually by name to the stage by the Dean of Henley Business School, 

Professor John Board, to shake hands with the Chancellor Sir John Madejski and receive their certificate. 

The Vice-Chancellor Sir David Bell was also present during the ceremony. Friends and family accompanied 

the graduates on this day of celebration to commemorate together their great achievement. After the 

ceremony, a light finger buffet was served for the graduates and their guests who all enjoyed the warm and 

sunny weather Henley had to offer that day.  

The Henley MBA Malta Graduates for 2016 are: Borg George, Borg Efrem, Buttigieg Ryan, Calleja Rosanne, 

Cordina Lycia, Depasquale Roberto (in absentia), Farrugia Michael, Grech Pauline, Grech Warren, Grech 

Sara, Magro Sandra, Mangion Pierre, Mercieca Charles, Opitz Marc (in absentia), O'Shaughnessy David 

Patrick, Saliba Charles, Sant Portanier Charlotte, Van Bergen Jolanda, Vella Brian. 

Henley graduates are part of a special group of alumni spread across the globe who are doing great 

achievements for themselves, their organisations and society. For further information about the Henley 

MBA programme delivered from Malta, do not hesitate to get in touch directly on info@henleymalta or via 

phone 00356 21311326. 
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